



Dictionary of Adverbs

(Vocabulary Building)

By Manik Joshi

Copyright Manik Joshi 2020

Smashwords Edition, License Notes:

All rights reserved. This ebook is licensed for your personal enjoyment only. This ebook may not be re-sold or given away to other people. If you would like to share this book with another person, please purchase an additional copy for each recipient. If you're reading this book and did not purchase it, or it was not purchased for your use only, then please return to Smashwords.com and purchase your own copy. Thank you for respecting the hard work of this author.

Smashwords Author Page of Manik Joshi:

http://www.smashwords.com/profile/view/manikjoshi

Email:

mailto:manik85joshi@gmail.com

IMPORTANT NOTE

This Book is Part of a Series

SERIES Name: "English Word Power"

[A Thirty-Book Series]

BOOK Number: 23

BOOK Title: "Dictionary of Adverbs"

Table of Contents

What are "Adverbs"?
English Adverbs A
English Adverbs B
English Adverbs C
English Adverbs D
English Adverbs E
English Adverbs F
English Adverbs G
English Adverbs H
English Adverbs I
English Adverbs J
English Adverbs K
English Adverbs L
English Adverbs M
English Adverbs N
English Adverbs O
English Adverbs P

English Adverbs -- Q

English Adverbs -- R

English Adverbs -- S

English Adverbs -- T

English Adverbs -- U

English Adverbs -- V

English Adverbs -- W

English Adverbs -- XYZ

About the Author

BIBLIOGRAPHY

What are "Adverbs"?

An adverb is a word used to describe or modify a verb, an adjective or another adverb. They tell us how (in what manner), how much (in what degree), how far (to what extent), when (in what time), and where (in what place). In this book, you will study and learn useful English adverbs with their meanings.

Around 500 Useful Adverbs and their Meanings

English Adverbs -- A

- 01 -- abaft -- in or behind the stern (back end) of a ship
- 02 -- aberrantly -- in a manner that is unusual or socially unacceptable; departing from an accepted standard [synonym: abnormally]
- 03 -- ably -- skillfully, successfully and well: [synonym: competently]
- 04 -- abominably -- in an extremely bad or unpleasant way, causing a strong feeling of dislike or disapproval [synonyms: appallingly, monstrously, repulsively]
- 05 -- abortively -- (of an action) in a manner that fails to produce the intended result [synonyms: fruitlessly, unproductively, unsuccessfully]
- 06 -- abruptly -- (a). in an unpleasantly manner that is sudden, rapid or unexpected [synonyms: hastily, suddenly, unexpectedly] | (b). (related to the way of talking) in an unfriendly manner
- 07 -- abstemiously -- in a sparing manner, avoiding too much in enjoyable activities such as eating food or drinking alcohol
- 08 -- abstractedly -- without paying attention to what is happening around you because you are thinking deeply about sth else; [synonyms: absentmindedly, inattentively, distractedly]
- 09 -- abstractly -- (a). in a manner that is based on general ideas or principals | (b). in a manner that exists in thought or as an idea, separated from physical reality (c). in a manner that does not represent somebody/something in a realistic way and expresses concepts only [synonyms: conceptually, intangibly, theoretically]
- 10 -- abstrusely -- in a manner that is complicated and difficult to understand especially when could be explained in an easier way [synonyms: perplexingly, puzzlingly]
- 11 -- acidly -- (of sb's remarks) in a manner that is critical, rude and unkind [synonym: sarcastically]

- 12 -- acquisitively -- in a manner that shows eagerness to own to acquire and own money or new possessions (material things) in a greedy way [synonyms: graspingly, covetously, materialistically]
- 13 -- acrimoniously -- (of an argument, a speech, discussion, behavior, etc.) in an angry manner or in a bitter, sharp, harsh manner of language or tone
- 14 -- adaptively -- in a manner that shows an ability to change when necessary in order to deal with different or changing situations
- 15 -- adeptly -- in a skillful way that shows natural ability or through proficiency [synonyms: adroitly, skillfully, proficiently]
- 16 -- adulterously -- relating to a physical relationship (intercourse) between a married person and sb who is not their spouse or partner [synonyms: disloyally, treacherously]
- 17 -- advantageously -- in a manner that is good, useful, helpful or favorable in a particular situation [synonyms: beneficially, constructively, gainfully]
- 18 -- adventitiously -- in a manner that is happening by chance or accident; in a manner that is not planned or designed
- 19 -- adventurously -- (a). in a way that includes new and interesting ideas, methods, things or experiences | (b). in a manner that is full of new, exciting or dangerous ideas, methods, things or experiences [synonyms: audaciously, boldly, daringly]
- 20 -- affectedly -- in an insincere, pretentious and unnatural way to impress other people
- 21 -- affectingly -- in a manner that produces strong feelings of distress, pity, regret, sorrow, or sympathy, etc.
- 22 -- agelessly -- in a manner that seems to be never coming to an end or growing old [synonyms: everlastingly, timelessly]

- 23 -- allusively -- in a manner that contains a word or phrase that makes a reference to a specific person, event, place, etc. in an indirect way
- 24 -- aloft -- high up in or into the air; far above the ground [synonym: overhead]
- 25 -- also -- (not used with negative verbs) in addition; as well; [synonyms: furthermore, too]
- 26 -- amateurishly -- in a manner that is done incompetently, inexpertly or unskillfully [synonyms: incompetently, unprofessionally]
- 27 -- ambidextrously -- (a). in a manner that seems to be able to use the right and left hands equally well | (b). (of a tool or instrument) in a manner that is designed to be used by right-handed and left-handed people with equal ease
- 28 -- ambiguously -- In a manner that can be understood or interpreted in more than one way [synonyms: dubiously, vaguely, puzzlingly]
- 29 -- ambitiously -- (a). with the intention of becoming extremely successful, rich, powerful, wealthy [synonym: determinedly] | (b). in a way that needs a lot of work, effort, money or time in order to achieve a specific goal because it involves too much of difficulty
- 30 -- amok -- without self-control
- 31 -- amorphously -- (a). in a manner that has no fixed, regular or distinct shape, design, form or structure [synonyms: formlessly, shapelessly,] | (b). in a way that has no definite character or nature | (c). in a manner that lacks organization [synonyms: unstructured, vaguely]
- 32 -- amphibiously -- (a). in a manner that is able to live/belong both on land and in water \mid (b). (of military operations) in a manner that involves soldiers landing or attacking at a place from the sea \mid (c). in a way that is suitable for use to operate on land or water; in a way that is able to operate on land or water

- 33 -- anciently -- long ago
- 34 -- androgynously -- in a manner that is partly male and partly female in appearance; having both male and female characteristics; of indeterminate gender [synonym: asexually]
- 35 -- anecdotally -- according to or by means of personal description or observations rather than proven facts
- 36 -- anew -- (a). again but in a new or different and more positive way | (b). once more [synonym: again]
- 37 -- anon -- soon or shortly
- 38 -- antagonistically -- In a manner that shows or feels dislike or opposition [synonym: hostility]
- 39 -- anthropocentrically -- In a manner that involves the belief of humans being the most significant or central entity of the universes
- 40 -- anthropomorphically -- In a manner that involves treatment of gods, animals or objects as if they have characteristics (in terms of appearance, behavior, etc.) of human beings
- 41 -- appallingly -- In an extremely bad way [synonyms: awfully, terribly] | (b). in a way that is extremely bad or poor
- 42 -- archly -- In an amusing manner because you are more aware of the situation than others
- 43 -- ardently -- in a way that shows strong emotion or feeling such as love, fondness, etc. for somebody/something [synonyms: enthusiastically, passionately]
- 44 -- aright -- correctly
- 45 -- artfully -- (a). in a manner that is clever or skillful but also cunning or dishonest | (b). (of things or actions) in a way that shows creative skill or taste

- 46 -- asymptomatically -- (of a person or illness) in a manner that shows no symptoms
- 47 -- atmospherically -- (a). in a manner that relates to the mixture of gases that surrounds a place, earth, planet, star, etc. | (b). in a manner that creates an emotional or thrilling mood
- 48 -- atop -- on the top
- 49 -- audaciously -- In an extremely courageous, confident and often reckless or rude manner [synonyms: adventurously, daringly, boldly]
- 50 -- audibly -- in a way that can be heard [synonyms: noticeably, perceptibly]
- 51 -- augustly -- in a manner that is respected, dignified and impressive [synonyms: imposingly, majestically]
- 52 -- aurally -- with regard to sound or the ear
- 53 -- avidly -- with great interest, eagerness or enthusiasm.
- 54 -- avowedly -- in a manner that has been publicly admitted, declared, asserted or stated [synonym: confirmedly]
- 55 -- awesomely -- in a manner that is very impressive and often frightening [synonyms: amazingly, tremendously] | (b). in a manner that seems to be excellent or pleasurable
- 56 -- awful -- extremely or enormously
- 57 -- awfully -- extremely, terribly, very
- 58 -- awry -- In a position that is not normal and turned toward one side

English Adverbs -- B

- 01 -- babyishly -- in a manner that is suitable for or typical of a baby or young child; like a baby [synonyms: childishly, immaturely]
- 02 -- back -- (a). behind you; opposite | (b). prevented from being coming out | (c). at a distance or direction farther away | (d). at a place or state that is previously left or asserted | (e). to or into the place, condition, situation or activity where sb/sth was before | (f). in return, reply or response | (g). in or into the past; before or ago
- 03 -- bad -- badly
- 04 -- badly -- (a). in a manner that is harmful, damaging or injurious | (b). in a manner that is morally unacceptable | (c). in a manner that is inappropriate or unsuitable in a particular situation | (d). in a manner that is of poor quality | (e). in a manner that is serious or severe | (h). in a manner that is full of problems [synonyms: dreadfully, ghastly, horribly, terribly]
- 05 -- balefully -- In a manner that seems to be threatening to do something wicked or harmful [synonyms: menacingly, malignantly, spitefully]
- 06 -- banally -- in a manner that is very boring and ordinary, containing nothing that is interesting, original, fresh, or important, etc. [synonym: tritely]
- 07 -- banefully -- in a manner that is wicked or causing harm
- 08 -- bang -- directly; exactly; completely
- 09 -- barefacedly -- in a manner that shows that you are not feeling ashamed of your bad behavior, or trying to hide sth bad that you have done, although other people think you should [synonyms: audaciously, blatantly, brazenly, impudently, shamelessly]
- 10 -- beneficently -- in a kind or helping manner [synonym: generously]

- 11 -- beneficially -- in a manner that has or produces a good result or helpful/useful effect [synonyms: advantageously, gainfully]
- 12 -- bestially -- in a manner that is characterized by extreme aggression, violence, and cruelty; in a manner that is like a large or dangerous animal: [synonyms: boorishly, degradingly, inhumanly, sordidly]
- 13 -- bewitchingly -- in a manner that is characterized by extreme beauty attraction or charm
- 14 -- big-headedly -- in a manner that is immodest or too proud, [synonym: egoistically]
- 15 -- big-heartedly -- in a very kind manner [synonyms: charitably, generously, philanthropically]
- 16 -- bigotedly -- in a manner that is characterized by determined, intolerant or unreasonable attachment or devotion to a particular belief, creed, race, religion, or faction, etc., and refusal to listen to or accept the opinions or views of anyone who disagrees [synonyms: intolerantly, dogmatically]
- 17 -- blasphemously -- (of behavior or language) in a manner that shows contempt or disrespect for God, deity, religion or holy/sacred objects [synonyms: irreverently, sacrilegiously]
- 18 -- blatantly -- (of actions that are considered bad) in a manner that appears to be open, shameless, shocking and obvious [synonym: flagrantly]
- 19 -- blithely -- (a). in a happy way; in a manner that shows that you are not worried | (b). in a manner that shows you do not care or are not anxious about what you are doing [synonyms: casually, unworriedly]
- 20 -- boastfully -- in a way that praises proudly about sth that you own or have done or have an ability to do [synonyms: arrogantly, braggingly]

- 21 -- bogusly -- in a manner that is pretending or intending to be real, genuine or true [synonym: falsely]
- 22 -- bookishly -- in a manner that shows you are too much interested in reading/studying and ignoring active or practical things; in a manner that involves mere book learning [synonyms: studiously, scholarly]
- 23 -- bossily -- In a manner that seems sb is trying to control other people by giving them orders or always telling them what to do while ignoring their feelings or opinions(domineeringly, dominantly, oppressively)
- 24 -- bouncingly -- in a manner that shows you are enjoying good health and full of energy [synonyms: animatedly, vigorously]
- 25 -- boyishly -- in an attractive way that seems to be looking or behaving like a boy
- 26 -- brashly -- (a). in a manner that seems to be loud, confident and aggressive [synonyms: impetuously] | (b). (of things and places) in a manner that seems to be unattractively too big, bright, colorful or noisy
- 27 -- brazenly -- (a). In a manner that seems to be made of, or the color of, brass (a metal made by mixing copper and zinc) | (b). In a manner that is open, immoral, shameful or shocking [synonyms: barefacedly, blatantly, brashly, shamelessly, unabashedly]
- 28 -- broadly -- (a). in a wide manner | (c). in a manner that is general; in a manner that is not detailed or thorough | (d). in a manner that includes different sorts of people or things | (e). (of land or water) in a manner that covers a wide area | (f). (of accent) in a manner that is easy to hear from which area they come | (g). (of a hint) in a manner that is very clear and easy to understand
- 29 -- brutally -- (a). in a very aggressive, violent and cruel manner [synonyms: atrociously, savagely, viciously] | (b). in a way that seems to

be direct and clear about sth unpleasant without thinking feelings of other people

- 30 -- brutishly -- in a manner that is rough, unkind, thoughtless, cruel and violent like a wild animal [synonyms: bestially, loutishly]
- 31 -- bullishly -- in a manner that shows that you are feeling confident and positive about the future [synonym: optimistically] | (b). in a manner that is relating to an increase in the share prices
- 32 -- bumptiously -- In a manner that shows you think you are very important with too much confidence and annoyance [synonyms: arrogant, boastfully, overbearingly]
- 33 -- bureaucratically -- In a manner that is connected with the system of extremely complicated and often unnecessary official rules and ways of doing things that a government or an organization has [synonyms: administratively, civically, governmentally, procedurally]

English Adverbs -- C

- 01 -- cagily -- in a manner that shows you are unwilling to give information due to distrust or caution [synonyms: evasively, secretively, warily]
- 02 -- calamitously -- in a manner that causes great and often sudden damage to people's lives, property, etc. [synonyms: catastrophically, devastatingly, disastrously]
- 03 -- calculatingly -- in a manner that involves planning things in a very careful or clever way and ignoring other people's concerns so that you have an advantage and could achieve your goal [synonyms: manipulatively, shrewdly]
- 04 -- cannibalistically -- (a). in a manner that relates to the practice or behavior of eating the flesh of a human being by another human being | (b). in a manner that relates to the practice or behavior of eating the flesh of an animal by the member of its own species
- 05 -- cantankerously -- in a bad-tempered, uncooperative and always complaining manner[synonyms: crabbily, crankily, grouchily, grumpily]
- 06 -- capriciously -- in a way that shows a sudden, inexplicable, unexpected change in attitude, mood or behavior [synonyms: changeably, impulsively, whimsically]
- 07 -- captivatingly -- in a manner that takes all your attention; in a manner that is very attractive and interesting [synonyms: enchantingly, enthrallingly, mesmerizingly]
- 08 -- cartographically -- In a manner that relates to the art, science, process or practice of drafting, drawing or making maps
- 09 -- celestially -- in a manner that relates to the sky or visible heavens or to the universe beyond the earth's atmosphere such as sun, moon, stars

- 10 -- ceremoniously -- In a manner that involves a formal, serious or polite way of behaving or performing
- 11 -- chauvinistically -- In a way that seems to have an aggressive, unreasonable and enthusiastic belief that your own group, country, etc. is s the best or most important
- 12 -- cheaply (a). in a manner that is obtainable at a low price or less price than expected [synonyms: economically, inexpensively] | (b). in a manner that is characterized by charging prices that are low | (c). in a manner that is unpleasant, distasteful, insincere, or unkind in an obvious way | (d). in a manner that is low in price and quality in comparison with similar items or services | (e). in a manner that has a low status, or of little worth because achieved in any immoral or illegal way without making any effort and therefore not deserving respect [synonym: contemptibly] | (f). in a manner that is characterized by trying to spend as little money as possible
- 13 -- cheekily -- in a way that is slightly rude or disrespectful, but maybe amusing, playful or annoying [synonyms: audaciously, insolently]
- 14 -- cheerily -- in a happy and cheerful way
- 15 -- chemotherapeutically -- In a manner that relates to the treatment of a disease, especially cancer by means of chemical substances that stop the growth of cancer cells
- 16 -- chicly -- in a very fashionable or stylish way [synonym: elegantly]
- 17 -- childishly -- (a). in a manner that is appropriate to, connected with, or typical of a child [synonym: babyishly] | (b). (of an adult) immaturely or irresponsibly
- 18 -- chillingly -- in a manner that makes you feel suddenly frightened, disturbed or worried, usually because of its association with sth cruel or violent [synonyms: frighteningly, terrifyingly, unnervingly]

- 19 -- chirpily -- in a happy, lively and energetic way
- 20 -- chromatographically -- In a manner that involves the laboratory technique for separation and analysis of a mixture of liquids or gases into the components
- 21 -- cinematographically -- In a manner that is characterized by specializations in the art and methods relating to the shooting of a film that involves shots, lighting, operating a camera, etc.
- 22 -- circumstantially -- relating to, or derived from or dependent on circumstances
- 23 -- clannishly -- (of members of a group) in a manner that shows interest exclusively to the members of one's own group and not inclined to associate with people who are not in the group [synonym: ethnically]
- 24 -- cleverly -- (a). in a manner that appears to be good or quick at learning, thinking, and understanding logically about things [synonym: smartly] | (b). in a manner that shows intelligence, wit or skill, in things that need a particular ability or special training [synonym: wittily] | (c). in a manner that seems to be made or done very well | (d). in a manner that is quick with words and irritates people or shows disrespect
- 25 -- climatically -- with reference to the weather of a particular area
- 26 -- climatologically -- in a way that seems to be related to the scientific study of climates or climatic conditions
- 27 -- clingingly -- (a). (of a garment or cloth material) in a manner that sticks or fits too closely to the body and therefore showing its shape | (b). in a manner that is too dependent on someone for care or emotional support
- 28 -- clinically -- (a). in a manner that relates to the direct examination, observation, and treatment of patients and their illnesses instead of hypothetical or laboratory studies | (b). in a manner that seems to be extremely calm and expressing no excitement, emotion, feelings, or

- sympathy \mid (c). (of a building, room, etc.) in a way that is too plain and without having a decoration
- 29 -- coercively -- in a manner that is characterized by using force to make an unwilling person do something
- 30 -- cogently -- In a clear, sensible, logical, convincing and influential manner [synonyms: coherently, eloquently, intelligibly, lucidly]
- 31 -- cognately -- (a). (of a word) in a manner that has the same origin or is related and in some way similar as another word or language | (b).-- in a manner that relates in some way and therefore similar
- 32 -- cognitively -- in a manner that relates to the conscious or unconscious mental process by which knowledge and understanding is developed in the mind through thought, experience, and the senses
- 33 -- collaboratively -- (a). in the manner of working together with sb in order to create/produce a particular thing or achieve a particular goal [synonym: cooperate] | (b). in the manner of working secretly to help the enemy of your country during a war
- 33 -- collusively -- in a manner that Involves secret or illegal agreement that is designed to do sth that is bad, dishonest, evil, harmful, or illegal
- 34 -- commendably in a way that is worthy of praise and approval
- 35 -- commercially -- (a). in a manner that is connected with the activities of business, industry, and trade that include buying and selling of goods and services | (b). in a manner that seems to be more concerned with profitability and popularity instead of quality or value of things | (c). in a manner that involves making to gain a profit; in a manner that involves a plan or purpose to make a profit [synonyms: marketable, profitable] | (d). (of radio or television) in a way that is paid for by advertisements that are broadcast
- 36 -- commonly -- (a). in a manner that is characterized by happening, done, or found often; in a manner that is characterized by existing in

large numbers; in a manner that is characterized by existing in many places [synonyms: prevalently, rampantly] | (b). in a manner that is characterized by belonging to, shared by, coming from, or done by two or more people, things, groups in equal or the same way | (c). in a manner that is not unusual, special or different in any way [synonym: ordinarily] | (d). in a manner that is typical of sb who belongs to a lower class of society and does not have good or proper manners

- 37 -- compactly -- (a). in a way that is smaller than is usual for things of the same kind and thus often easy to carry | (b). in a way that doesn't use much amount of space | (c). (of sth) in a way that looks closely, tightly and firmly packed or joined together [synonyms: densely, firmly]
- 38 -- compassionately -- in a sympathetic way [synonyms: benevolently, empathetically, sympathetically]
- 39 -- complacently -- In a way that seems to be too pleased or satisfied with yourself, your achievement or with a situation and thus ignoring the need of necessary changes [synonyms: contentedly, smugly]
- 40 -- complaisantly -- in a manner that is characterized by a willingness to accept other people's actions and opinions and to do what they people want without protest especially to please them
- 41 -- compliantly -- (a). in a manner that is characterized by excessive willingness to obey rules or agree with other people about things without any argument even if you disagree with them [synonyms: acquiescently; obediently; submissively] | (b). in a manner that is in agreement or accordance with a set of rules, principles, or standards
- 42 -- comprehensibly -- In a manner that is possible to be understood [synonym: intelligibly]
- 43 -- compromisingly -- (of information or a situation) in a manner that is characterized by disclosing an embarrassing or dangerous secret of someone and causing damage to the reputation of them

- 44 -- conceitedly -- (a). in a manner that shows excessive pride in or high opinions of your abilities, achievements, or anything that you do | (b). in a manner that shows an artistic device or effect, that seems to be very clever or trying to be very clever but fails | (c). in a manner that shows a clever, ingenious, or fanciful expression in speech or writing involving a comparison between two things
- 45 -- concurrently -- at the same time [synonyms: overlapping, simultaneously]
- 46 -- condignly -- (of punishment) in a manner that is appropriate to the crime; in a manner that is deserved or fitting
- 47 -- connubially -- in a manner that is related to marriage or the relationship between husband and wife [synonyms: conjugally, matrimonially]
- 48 -- consanguineously -- in a manner that relates to or involves people of the same blood or origin, descended from the same ancestor
- 49 -- conscientiously -- In a manner that involves great care, attention [synonym: alertly]
- 50 -- consequentially -- In a manner that is of great importance or significance [synonym: inevitably]
- 51 -- considerably -- in a manner that is notably great in amount, distance, extent, importance, size, etc. [synonym: significantly]
- 52 -- considerately -- in a manner that shows concern about other people's feelings, wishes and needs; in a way that shows you are careful not to hurt others' feelings [synonyms: caringly, thoughtfully]
- 53 -- consistently -- (a). in a manner that is continuing for a period of time without any noticeable change [synonyms: constantly; steadily] | (b). in a manner that is in agreement with sth | (c). (a set of ideas) in a way that seems to have different parts that all are in agreement with each other | (d). in a fair and impartial way | (e). In every case or on

- every occasion | (f). without changing in behavior; without changing in opinions, beliefs, attitude, standard; with no or very few exceptions [synonyms: unfailingly; invariably, usually]
- 54 -- constitutionally -- (a). in a manner that relates to the established set of principles of a nation, state, organization or group | (b). in a manner that is allowed or limited by the established set of principles of a nation, state, organization or group | (c). in a manner that relates to the ability of the body or mind to stay fit, healthy and strong
- 55 -- consummately -- in a way that shows great skill and natural ability to do sth; perfectly [synonym: skillfully]
- 56 -- contemporaneously -- in a way that is happening, originating, living or existing in the same period of time [synonyms: contemporarily, simultaneously]
- 57 -- contemptuously -- In a manner that involves extreme dislike, hatred or disapproval for sb/sth [synonyms: disdainfully, scornfully]
- 58 -- contrarily -- In a way that is intended to stubbornly do or say the opposite of what is generally expected and therefore irritating
- 59 -- contritely -- In a manner that shows you are Very sorry and ashamed about something wrong that you have said or done; [synonyms: penitently, remorsefully, repentantly, regretfully]
- 60 -- controversially -- in a manner that creates controversy or intense public disagreement
- 61 -- conveniently -- (a). in a manner that is fitting in or suitable for your purposes, needs, activities, plans, etc. without causing problem [synonyms: expediently, handily] | (b). in a manner that seems to be situated at a nearby or particular place that is easy to access to
- 62 -- conventionally -- (a). in a manner that is based on or in accordance with conduct, standards, etc that has been generally accepted, believed, or done in a society for a long time [synonyms:

- traditionally; customarily] | (b). in a manner that involves tending to follow conduct, standards, etc that is generally accepted, believed or done in a society and seems to be boring
- 63 -- coolly -- (a). in a way that lacks, affection, friendliness or enthusiasm | (b). in a calm manner, without getting excited or angry [synonyms: composedly, serenely, unworriedly, unperturbedly]
- 64 -- coquettishly -- (of a woman) in a manner that involves behaving towards a man in a way that shows she finds him attractive but in fact has no intention to have a serious relationship with him
- 65 -- cordially -- (a). in a pleasant and friendly manner [synonyms: affectionately, affably, convivially, genially] | (b). (used with verbs showing dislike) very much
- 66 -- corroboratively -- in a manner that is characterized by serving to support, establish a statement, theory, or finding by providing information or evidence [synonym: confirmatively]
- 67 -- corrosively -- (a). in a manner that has the quality of destroying or damaging something such as metal, stone slowly by chemical action | (b). in a manner that tends to damage sth in a gradual way
- 68 -- cowardly -- In a manner that lacks the courage to face danger, difficulty, opposition, pain, etc.
- 69 -- cozily -- (a). (especially of a space or an area) in a manner that gives a feeling of warmth, comfort, protection, or relaxation, because of being small and surrounded by walls or sides [synonym: snug] | (b). in a friendly, pleasant and private manner | (c). (often disapproving) in a manner that seems to be easy, suitable, or fitting, but not always sincere or right
- 70 -- craftily -- in an artful, skillful, indirect or dishonest manner with a view to achieving your aims [synonyms: cunningly, shrewdly, sneakily, wilily]

- 71 -- cravenly -- in a manner that is characterized by an extreme coward or lack of bravery [synonyms: timorously, pusillanimously]
- 72 -- cravenly -- In an extremely coward manner [synonyms: timorously, pusillanimously]
- 73 -- crisply -- (a). (of food) in a manner that is pleasantly hard and dry but easily broken [synonym: crunchily] | (b). (of fruit and vegetables) in a manner that is firm and fresh | (c). (of snow, leaves, etc.) in a manner that is firm, dry, and making a pleasant noise on crushing | (d). (of sounds, images, etc.) in a manner that is pleasantly clear and sharp | (e). (of paper or cloth) in a manner that is new, fresh, clean, and slightly stiff | (f). (of the air/weather) in a manner that is pleasantly cool, clear, dry, and making your active | (g). (sb's way of speaking) in a manner that is quick, confident, and not so friendly
- 74 -- crunchily -- (of food) in a manner that seems to be pleasantly hard, firm and crisp so that it makes a sharp noise when you bite or eat it [synonyms: crisply, crustily]
- 75 -- cunningly -- (a). in a manner that shows an ability to get or achieve what you want in a clever but secret, dishonest or bad way, such as by tricking or cheating sb [synonyms: craftily, willy, slyly] | (b). in a manner that is clever, skillful and accurate [synonym: ingeniously]
- 76 -- curiously -- (a). In a manner that shows that you are extremely willing or wanting to know, learn or discover new things | (c). in a strange, unusual, and interesting manner
- 77 -- cursorily -- in a manner that is done quickly as a duty or habit but not in detail and without real interest, feeling [synonyms: briefly, perfunctorily]

English Adverbs -- D

- 01 -- damply -- in a manner that is characterized by unpleasant slight wetness
- 02 -- dashingly -- (usually of a man) in a manner that is characterized by extreme attractiveness, stylishness, fashionableness and confidence [synonyms: elegantly, strikingly]
- 03 -- dastardly -- very cruel or/and evil [synonyms: cowardly, immoral, shameful, reprehensible]
- 04 -- dead -- (a). entirely; accurately or exactly; precisely | (b). very or extremely; enormously
- 05 -- deadly -- (a). in a manner that is no longer alive or living | (b). in a lifeless manner [synonym: inanimately] | (c). in a manner that belongs to the ancient times or earlier period; in a manner that is characterized by no longer practiced or fashionable | (d). in a manner that is being out of use | (e). in a manner that is no longer active | (f). in a manner that is not capable of making any effect | (g). in a manner that is not able to be aware of feelings or emotions [synonyms: insensately, insensitively] | (h). in a manner that is characterized by extreme tiredness | (i). in a manner that is entire, absolute, complete or exact | (j). in a manner that is characterized by unproductive | (k). in a manner that is not running, flowing or circulating | (l). (of a belief or plan) in a manner that is characterized by no longer believed in or aimed/intended for | (m). (of a machine or equipment) in a manner that is characterized by not functioning because of a deficiency of power | (n). (of place) in a manner that is without activity or interest | (o). (of a part of the body) in a manner that is characterized by the inability to feel or respond because of cold, etc. [synonym: numbly] | (p). (of sb's face or voice) in a manner that seems to be expressing no feeling or emotion [synonyms: expressionlessly, impassively, unresponsively] | (q). (of business) in a manner that is characterized by without any activity of buying or selling || (r). in a very unhappy, saddened and disappointed manner [synonyms: crestfallenly, despondently, gloomily]

- 06 -- decadently -- in a manner that has or shows low moral standards and allows yourself a lot of pleasure but disregards serious things [synonyms: corruptly, debauchedly]
- 07 -- deciduously -- (of a tree, bush, etc.) in a manner that is characterized by shedding or losing its leaves every year in autumn
- 08 -- declaratively -- (of a sentence) in a manner that is characterized by the form of a simple statement that relay information
- 09 -- decorously -- in a manner that is characterized by behaving politely and in a controlled way in a particular social situation; dignified, and in good taste; not shocking [synonyms: demurely, modestly]
- 10 -- dedicatedly -- (a). in a manner that is characterized by putting hard work and effort into an important activity or purpose | (b). in a manner that is designed for one particular purpose only
- 11 -- dejectedly -- In a very unhappy, saddened and disappointed manner [synonyms: crestfallenly, despondently, gloomily]
- 12 -- derivatively -- in a manner that seems sth has been copied from sth else and lacks original ideas [synonyms: imitatively, unoriginally]
- 13 -- desirously -- in a manner that is characterized by having a wish for sth or wanting something [synonyms: eagerly, keenly]
- 14 -- desultorily -- in a way that shows little interest or consistency and lacks a definite/clear plan, purpose to do sth [synonyms: aimlessly, fitfully] | (b). (of conversation or speech) in a manner that goes from one subject to another half-heartedly
- 15 -- detachedly -- (a). (of a house) in a manner that is characterized by not sharing any of its walls to another house or building on either side | (b). in a manner that shows a lack of emotional or personal involvement or interest in sb/sth [synonyms: apathetically, indifferently, uncaringly] | (c). in a manner that show that you are not

- influenced by feelings or emotions; not influenced by other people [synonyms: impartially, neutrally]
- 16 -- devastatingly -- (a). in a manner that is characterized by complete destruction or damages [synonym: destructively] | (b). in a manner that is characterized by extreme shock or distress [synonyms: disturbingly, distressingly, overwhelmingly] | (c). in an impressive and powerful manner [synonyms: amazingly, extraordinarily]
- 17 -- devilishly -- (a). in a cruel, evil or mischievous manner | (b). in a manner that is morally bad but seems attractive | (c). (old use) extremely
- 18 -- dexterously -- in a manner that seems skillful with your hands or mind [synonyms: adroitly, deftly]
- 19 -- diabolically -- (a). in an extremely bad, shocking or irritating way [synonym: terribly] | (b). in a way that is morally bad and wicked [synonyms: sinfully]
- 20 -- dictatorially -- (a). in a manner that is connected with or controlled by a cruel and oppressive ruler who has unlimited power over a country with the support of military force [synonyms: autocratically, tyrannically] | (b). in a way that seems you are using your power over people unreasonably by ordering strictly to them what to do without listening to their views [synonym: domineering]
- 21 -- didactically -- (a). in a manner that is designed or intended to teach or lecture people a moral lesson [synonym: instructively] | (b). in a way that seems to be telling somebody something instead of letting them find it out for themselves
- 22 -- diffidently -- In a way that is characterized by shyness and lack of confidence [synonyms: bashfully, hesitantly, shyly, reticently, timidly]
- 23 -- diffusely -- characterized by spreading widely or freely in all directions or throughout a large area

- 24 -- dimly -- not very brightly or clearly, somewhat darkly [synonym: faintly]
- 25 -- discerningly -- in a manner that is characterized by the ability to show good judgment and understanding about the quality of sb/sth [synonyms: judiciously, perceptively, sensibly]
- 26 -- discontinuously -- (a). in a manner that has intervals; in a manner that involves stopping and starting again | (b). in a manner that lacks sequence || [synonyms: interruptedly, intermittently]
- 27 -- discordantly -- (a). (usually before noun) in a manner that is not in agreement; in a quarreling way [synonym: inharmoniously] | (b). (of sounds) in a manner that sounds strange or pleasant through an unusual combination of notes [synonyms: cacophonously, unmusically]
- 28 -- discriminatingly -- in a manner that is characterized by the ability to show good judgment and understanding about the quality of sb/sth [synonyms: judiciously, perceptively, sensibly]
- 29 -- dispassionately -- in an unemotional, rational, reasonable and impartial manner [synonyms: unemotionally, impassively]
- 30 -- disproportionately -- to an extent that is too large or too small when compared with something else [synonyms: erratically, inconsistently, unduly]
- 31 -- dissipatedly -- in a manner that is characterized by enjoying harmful activities such as drinking too much alcohol or taking drugs
- 32 -- dissolutely -- (of a person or a way of life) in a manner that is characterized by living in a way that other people strongly disapprove of because it involves too many sensual pleasures or immoral activities [synonym: deprayedly]
- 33 -- diversely -- in a manner that is characterized by showing a great deal of variety from each other and of various kinds

- 34 -- divertingly -- in a manner that is characterized by providing amusement or entertainment
- 35 -- divisively -- in a manner that tends to cause disagreement or enmity between people and therefore splitting them into groups [synonym: disruptive]
- 36 -- doctrinally -- In a manner that relates to a principle or set of principles taught by religion or political party and followed by a particular group or in a particular situation
- 37 -- dogmatically -- In a manner that shows unreasonable thinking that your beliefs are right and that others are expected to accept them in all circumstances without considering the evidence or other opinions [synonyms: rigid, unbending]
- 38 -- doltishly -- (of a person) in a foolish manner [synonym: idiotically]
- 39 -- domineeringly -- in a manner that is characterized by having a strong tendency to try to control other people without considering their opinions, beliefs or feelings [synonyms: dictatorially, dominantly]
- 40 -- dotingly -- in a manner that is characterized by showing great or excessive love or fondness for sb, often ignoring their faults [synonyms: affectionately, adoringly, devotedly]
- 41 -- drippily -- in a way that is lacking in intelligence or character, ineffectual, boring and weak; sentimentally
- 42 -- dubiously -- (a). (of a person) in a manner that is characterized by uncertainty regarding whether sth is good or bad [synonym: doubtfully] | (b). in a seemingly dishonest manner [synonyms: distrustfully, suspiciously]
- 43 -- dulcetly -- in a way that is gentle and pleasant to the ear or agreeable to the eyes [synonym: melodiously]

44 -- dustily -- (a). in a manner that is full of, covered with or resembling dust [synonyms: dirty, filthy] | (b). (of a color) in a manner that is not bright; in a manner that is dull

English Adverbs -- **E**

- 01 -- eagerly -- in a manner that shows you are extremely interested and excited for sth that you want to do or sth that you have or sth that is going to happen [synonyms: enthusiastically, impatiently, keenly]
- 02 -- earthily -- In a manner that consists of, relates to or like earth or soil
- 03 -- easily -- (a). in a manner that doesn't require great effort, difficulties or problems | (b). (of a period of time or way of life) in a manner that is free from care, discomfort, worry, pain, or trouble [synonyms: calmly, comfortably] | (c). (of women) in a manner that shows a willingness to make physical relations with many different men
- 04 -- easy -- used to tell sb to be alert or careful when doing sth
- 05 -- effeminately -- (of a boy or a man) in a manner that is characterized by behaving, looking, or sounding similar to a girl or a woman; in a manner that is characterized by having feminine qualities, habits, traits, tastes, etc.
- 06 -- effervescently -- (a). (of a liquid) in a manner that has the property of producing or giving off small bubbles of gas | (b). (of people and their behavior) in an active, cheerful, excited, entertaining, enthusiastic manner
- 07 -- effetely -- (a). in a manner that is characterized by having lost power, character, vitality, or strength that it once had [synonyms: weakly, ineffectually] | (b). (of a boy or a man) in a manner that is characterized by without strength; in a manner that is characterized by behaving, looking, or sounding like a girl or a woman
- 08 -- efficaciously -- (of something) in a manner that involves the capability of producing the effects or results that are desired, intended or wanted, especially of a drug or a medical treatment [synonyms: effectively, efficiently]

- 09 -- effulgently -- in a manner that shines brightly as of light [synonym: radiantly] | (b). (of a person or their expression) in a manner that shows joy, pleasure or goodness
- 10 -- effusively -- in a way that expresses feelings or emotions in a heartfelt manner [synonyms: fervently, overenthusiastically, passionately]
- 11 -- egotistically -- In a manner that shows you are more concerned for your own interests and welfare, and regards yourself to be better, more important, etc. than anyone else [synonyms: selfishly, self-centeredly]
- 12 -- emotionally -- (a). in a way that has or shows strong feelings or emotions; in a way that relates to the emotions or feelings [synonym: moving] | (b). in a manner that causes people to feel strong emotions [synonyms: emotively, touchily] | (c). in a way that shows strong emotions or feeling, sometimes in a way that seems to be unnecessary or unreasonable
- 13 -- empirically -- in a way that seems to be based on experiments, observations, or practical experience rather than ideas or theories
- 14 -- enlighteningly -- (a). in a manner that is characterized by imparting sb greater knowledge about a subject or situation so that they understand sth better] | (b). in a manner that frees sb from ignorance, bias, or superstition | (c). in a manner that gives religious or spiritual instruction to sb
- 15 -- enterprisingly -- in a manner that has or shows the ability to make a plan for new projects or new ways of doing things or dealing with a particular problem as well as makes them successful [synonym: innovatively]
- 16 -- enthusiastically -- in a way that makes it clear that you are intensely excited about something [synonyms: eagerly, earnestly, fervently, passionately]

- 17 -- entrepreneurially -- in a manner that shows the attitude, courage or qualities of an entrepreneur or industrialist; in a manner that shows the willingness to take risks with the intention of making a profit [synonym: industrially]
- 18 -- equitably -- in a fair reasonable and impartial way [synonym: evenhandedly]
- 19 -- ergo -- therefore
- 20 -- erratically -- In a manner that does not follow any regular pattern, movement or interval; in a manner that cannot be relied on [synonyms: inconsistently; unpredictably; unreliably]
- 21 -- eternally -- (a). in a manner that is without beginning or end; in a manner that exists, continues or lasts forever | (b). in a manner that happens over and over again and seems unstoppable [synonym: constantly]
- 22 -- ethereally (a). in an extremely delicate and light way | (b). in a manner that relates or belongs to the regions beyond the earth; in a manner that seems to belong to the heavens or another world
- 23 -- everlastingly -- (a). in a manner that continues or lasts for a very long time; never changing [synonyms: eternally, unendingly] | (b). in a manner that is repeated too often [synonym: interminably]
- 24 -- evermore -- always in the future
- 25 -- exactly -- (a). used to emphasize that sth is fully correct and accurate [synonym: precisely] | (b). used as a reply to agree with what has just been said, or emphasize that it is correct | (c). used to ask for more information about sth
- 26 -- exceptionally -- in a manner that is unusually good [synonyms: extraordinarily, outstandingly]

- 27 -- expeditiously -- with speed and attention to detail [synonym: efficiently]
- 28 -- exploitatively -- in a manner that is characterized by treating a person or making use of a situation as an opportunity for your own gain or profit; in a manner that is characterized by unfairly treating sb by making them work for long hours but paying low wages, etc.
- 29 -- extortionately -- (of prices, etc.) in a manner that is characterized by excessiveness or involves extreme expenses, etc. [synonyms: excessive, exorbitant, overpriced]
- 30 -- extraordinarily -- (a). in a very unusual, unexpected, strange or remarkable way | (b). to a remarkable amount, extent or degree [synonym: extremely]
- 31 -- extraterritorially -- In a manner that is located outside the territorial boundaries or jurisdiction of the country
- 32 -- exuberantly -- happily and excitedly [synonyms: boisterously, energetically, lively]
- 33 -- exultantly -- in a very happy way, [synonyms: elatedly, gleefully, gloriously, jubilantly]

English Adverbs -- F

- 01 -- fabulously -- (a). extremely well [synonyms: magnificently, wonderfully] | (b). to an extraordinary degree [synonyms: immensely or vastly]
- 02 -- facilely -- (a). in a manner that is easy to perform or achieve without effort or careful thought | (b). [only before noun] in a manner that is characterized by moving, obtaining or working too easily or smoothly and having little value | (c). in a manner that is without depth [synonym: superficially]
- 03 -- fain -- willingly or happily
- 04 -- fanatically -- (a). in a way that shows you are extremely interested in something and spend a lot of time on it [synonyms: obsessively, passionately] | (b). in a manner that holds, expresses or relates to dangerous, extreme and unreasonable views, especially in the matters of religion or politics [synonyms: dogmatically, maniacally]
- 05 -- fancifully -- (a). in a manner that is based on imagination while ignoring facts or reason \mid (b). in a manner that is unlikely to succeed or happen in the real world \mid (c). (of things) in a manner that involves decoration in an unusual style that seems imaginative in design
- 06 -- fascinatingly -- In an extremely interesting and attracting way [synonyms: beguilingly, enchantingly, intriguingly, enthrallingly]
- 07 -- fastidiously -- (a). in a manner that involves giving too much attention or care to every detail of sth and wanting everything to be accurate, correct or perfect [synonyms: meticulously, precisely] | (b). in a manner that is not easy to please | (c). in a manner that involves not liking things to be unclean or in a mess [synonym: neatly]
- 08 -- fearlessly -- In a bold or brave manner [synonyms: heroically, valiantly]
- 09 -- ferociously -- In a cruel, aggressive, violent and frightening manner [synonyms: brutally, fiercely, viciously]

- 10 -- fiendishly -- in an extremely cruel, unpleasant, or complicated way [synonym: monstrously]
- 11 -- filthily -- (a). in an extremely dirty and unpleasant manner [synonym: grimily] | (b). in a way that is related to sex and extremely rude and offensive | (c). angrily or irritatingly
- 12 -- filthy -- extremely
- 13 -- fishily -- (a). in a manner that causes doubt or suspicion because it seems dishonest of false [synonym: doubtfully, suspiciously] | (b). in a manner that relates to, smells, tastes or resembles like a fish
- 14 -- fixedly -- (a). [only before noun] (of expressions on sb's face) in a manner that is characterized by unchanging and not expressing genuine feelings | (b). (of a price, rate, or time, etc.) in a manner that is staying the same | (c). in a manner that shows that sth is attached securely in position | (d). in a steady or unmoving manner | (e). (of ideas and wishes) in a manner that is held so firmly that can't be changed easily
- 15 -- flashily -- (a). (of things) in a manner that is intended to attract attention by being bright, costly, fashionable, large, etc. [synonyms: ostentatiously, showily] | (b). (of people) in a manner that is intended to attract attention by wearing something that is very pricey [synonym: flamboyantly] | (c). in a way that shows an intention to have a great effect on sb by looking very skillful or smart
- 16 -- flatulently -- (a). in a manner that is characterized by suffering from an excessive amount of gas in the digestive system, especially in the stomach and bowels | (b). in a manner that is likely to cause an excessive amount of gas in the digestive system, especially in the stomach and bowels | (c). in a manner that sounds extremely important and impressive in speech and writing because of exaggeration of the facts
- 17 -- flexibly -- (a). in a manner that bends easily without breaking [synonym: supplely] | (b). in a way that can easily be changed or

modified to adapt or respond to altered or new conditions or circumstances

- 18 -- flirtatiously -- (of behavior, actions, comments or individuals) in a manner that suggests a sexual interest that is not serious [synonyms: playfully, teasingly]
- 19 -- floridly -- (a). (of sb's face) in a manner that is characterized by having a red, or rosy complexion that shows signs of embarrassment, anxiety, etc. | (b). in a manner that is loaded with excessive decoration or intricate designs [synonym: ornately]
- 20 -- fortnightly -- once in a fortnight or every fortnight
- 21 -- fortuitously -- by a lucky chance rather than an intention [synonym: accidentally]
- 22 -- freakily -- in a manner that is very unusual, unexpected
- 23 -- free -- (a). without charge or payment | (b). away from or out of a place/position in which sb/sth is caught, stuck or trapped; without being controlled, restricted or stopped
- 24 -- freely -- (a). in a way that is not controlled, limited or restricted | (b). in an honest way even though it might be embarrassing
- 25 -- frivolously -- (a). (of people or their behavior) in a manner that seems to be silly or amusing, especially in a situation where it seems unsuitable because you need to be serious or sensible | (b). in a manner that doesn't have any useful or serious purpose
- 26 -- frumpily -- (of a woman or her clothes) In an unattractive and old-fashioned way
- 27 -- fulsomely -- In a manner that involves expressing too much admiration or praise for someone or saying sorry, that sounds insincere [synonym: flatteringly]

- 28 -- fumblingly -- in a manner that involves doing or handling something in an awkward, hesitant or clumsy way, especially when using your hands
- 29 -- furtively -- In a manner that involves you are acting as though you want to keep sth hidden and unnoticed, especially because you feel guilty [synonym: stealthily]
- 30 -- fustily (a). in a manner that smells unpleasant, slightly wet or not fresh] | (b). in a manner that is characterized by old-fashioned in attitude, appearance or style

English Adverbs -- G

- 01 -- gainfully -- in a manner that provides money or other useful things [synonyms: lucratively, profitably]
- 02 -- garishly -- In a manner that is very brightly colored and looks showy and unpleasant [synonyms: elaborately, gaudily]
- 03 -- garrulously -- In a manner that involves talking too much, especially about things or matters that are unimportant or trivial [synonym: talkatively]
- 04 -- gawkily -- in a manner that is characterized by awkwardness and clumsiness in movement or behavior [synonym: inelegantly]
- 05 -- generously -- (a). in a manner that is suggestive of giving or willing to give money, help, etc. freely than is usual or expected; given freely [synonyms: bigheartedly, charitably, munificently] | (b). in a manner that seems to be more than is necessary or larger than usual [synonym: lavishly] | (c). kind, friendly and helpful in the way you treat people
- 06 -- gentlemanly -- in a way that is suggestive of polite behavior and very good manners or consideration for other people's feelings [synonym: courteous]
- 07 -- gleefully -- in an extremely happy and excited manner because of one's own good fortune or another's misfortune or trouble [synonyms: cheerfully, delightfully, jovially]
- 08 -- glibly -- (of words or the speakers) in a manner that seems clever and voluble but insincere and not showing serious thoughts or feelings [synonym: persuasively]
- 09 -- gradually -- in a manner that is characterized by moving, changing, happening or progressing slowly or by degrees over a long period [synonyms: continuingly, steadily] | (b). (of a slope) in a manner that is not steep

- 10 -- grandiloquently -- (of a person, their language or writing) in a manner that is characterized by using long, complicated or difficult words with an intention to impress people [synonym: pompously]
- 11 -- grandiosely -- in a manner that is more complicated, expensive, elaborate or large, etc. than necessary; in a manner that involves an intention to appear important or great: [synonym: ostentatiously]
- 12 -- gratis -- done or given without having to be paid for
- 13 -- gratuitously -- needlessly, unnecessarily or unreasonably
- 14 -- grievously -- in a manner that is very serious and causing severe pain, grief or suffering [synonym: heinous]
- 15 -- grubbily -- (a). in a dirty way that involves something has been unwashed or has not been cleaned | (b). in an unpleasant and disreputable way because of involvement of dishonest or immoral activities [synonyms: untidily, unkemptly, messily, shoddily]
- 16 -- gruesomely -- in an extremely unpleasant, shocking, and horrific manner, usually because it involves death or injury.[synonyms: horribly, horrifically, repugnantly]
- 17 -- grumpily -- in a slightly annoyed, bad-tempered and complaining way

English Adverbs -- H

- 01 -- haltingly -- in a nervous or uncertain way, stopping and starting often while you are saying or doing something [synonyms: falteringly; hesitantly]
- 02 -- haphazardly -- In a manner that lacks order, plan or purpose [synonyms: chaotically, messily, untidily]
- 03 -- haplessly -- in an unlucky or unfortunate manner [synonym: wretchedly]
- 04 -- heartily -- (a). in a manner that shows deep, warm and friendly feelings for sb [synonyms: cordially, jovially] | (b). (of a meal) in a manner that is generous and large; in a manner that makes you feel full [synonyms: abundantly, substantially] | (c). in a manner that shows that you have strong feelings related to sth | (d). in a manner that is strong and well or physically energetic | (e). in a manner that is loud, jolly and full of energy
- 05 -- heedfully -- in a manner that is characterized by paying close and careful attention to sth esp. advice or warning [synonyms: mindfully, vigilantly]
- 06 -- heedlessly -- in a way that indicates that you are not paying close and careful attention to sth esp. advice or warning [synonyms: inconsiderately, unmindfully]
- 07 -- heterogeneously -- in a manner that is characterized by the composition of arts, elements, people or things that are unrelated from each other [synonym: diversely]
- 08 -- homogeneously -- (a). in a manner that indicates that sth is composed of elements, ingredients, or parts that are same, similar or related \mid (b). in a manner that is suggestive of the same or similar kind, type or nature
- 09 -- horrendously -- In an extremely bad, shocking, unpleasant or unacceptable manner [synonyms: dreadfully, horrifically, horrifyingly]

- 10 -- horridly -- in an extremely bad, unpleasant, shocking or unkind manner [synonyms: dreadfully, horribly]
- 11 -- horrifyingly -- in a way that makes somebody feel extremely disgusting or frightened [synonyms: appallingly, dreadfully, horrifically]
- 12 -- hypocritically -- in a manner that shows claim or pretension of higher moral standards, principles, attitudes opinions or religious beliefs than is the case [synonyms: disingenuously, dishonestly]

English Adverbs -- I

- 01 -- ignominiously -- in a manner that causes causing public embarrassment, shame or humiliation and loss of honor [synonym: disgracefully]
- 02 -- illustratively -- in a manner that is characterized by helping to explain or prove sth or shows it in a clearer way [synonyms: descriptively, explanatorily]
- 03 -- illustriously -- in a manner that is characterized by fame, popularity and admiration, especially because of involvement of great achievement [synonym: eminently]
- 04 -- immensely -- extremely, very much [synonyms: enormously, gigantic, massively, vastly]
- 05 -- imminently -- (especially of sth unpleasant) in a way that is likely to happen at any moment
- 06 -- immoderately -- in a way that is extremely unusual, unreasonable, etc. [synonym: excessively]
- 07 -- impeccably -- In a way that seems to be of the highest standards; blamelessly or faultlessly [synonym: perfectly]
- 08 -- impecuniously -- in a manner that is characterized by having little or less money [synonyms: pennilessly, poorly]
- 09 -- impenetrably -- (a). in a way that seems to be impassable | (b). (a). in a way that seems to be incomprehensible or Inexplicable
- 10 -- imperceptibly -- In a manner that is extremely slight or small and therefore impossible or very difficult to be seen or felt, or affect the senses [synonym: indiscernibly]
- 11 -- inaccessibly -- (a). in a manner that is difficult or impossible to reach or to get [synonym: unapproachable] | (b). (of language or artistic work) in a manner that is not easy to understand or appreciate

- 12 -- inauspiciously -- in a way that shows signs that something is not likely to be successful in the future [synonym: unpromising]
- 13 -- incalculably -- In a way that seems to be very numerous or very great; in a manner that seems too great to be counted, calculated or measured [synonyms: immeasurably, inestimably]
- 14 -- incautiously -- carelessly and quickly
- 15 -- inchoately -- in a manner that is characterized by being only partly in existence or operation and therefore not yet fully clear, completed, formed, formulated or developed [synonyms: amorphously, rudimentarily]
- 16 -- incisively -- (a). (of a person or mental process) in a manner that is suggestive of showing clear and careful thought and the good knowledge or understanding about a particular subject or situation and the ability to express this [synonym: insightfully, perspicaciously] | (b). in a manner that shows the ability to think and express their ideas or opinions in a clear, direct, brief, decisive and forceful way
- 17 -- incommensurately -- in a manner that is characterized by being out of keeping or proportion with sth in size, importance, quality, etc. [synonyms: disproportionately, unequally]
- 18 -- incompatibly -- (a). (of two or more actions, things ideas, etc.) in a manner that is so different that they cannot be used, mixed or possible together because of basic differences | (b). (of two people) in a manner that is so different from each other that they can't be able to live or work happily together | (c). (of a thing or person) in a manner that is not reliable or able to coexist with another | [synonym: inconsistently]
- 19 -- incomprehensibly -- In a manner that is impossible or extremely difficult to be understood [synonyms: inexplicably, unfathomably, unintelligibly]
- 20 -- inconsequentially -- In a manner that is of little or no importance or significance [synonym: trivially]

- 21 -- inconspicuously -- in a manner that is not easily or readily noticed or seen; in a way that is not attracting attention [synonyms: ordinarily, unobtrusively, unremarkably]
- 22 -- incontrovertibly -- In a manner that is obviously true and cannot be disagreed with, disputed, questioned or denied [synonym: indisputably. undeniably, unquestionably]
- 23 -- incorrigibly -- (relating to a person or their behavior) in a manner that has bad habits or faults which cannot be changed, corrected, reformed or improved [synonym: incurably]
- 24 -- incuriously -- In a manner that shows that you are not willing or wanting to know, learn or discover new things; behaving in an indifferent or uncaring way
- 25 -- indefatigably -- in a determined, untiring, relentless and energetic way with a view to achieving your goal [synonyms: unflaggingly, unfalteringly]
- 26 -- individually -- (a). [only before noun] (often used after each) in a manner that is suggestive of a separate entity and distinguishable from a group [synonym: separately] | (b). [only before noun] in a manner connected with or related to or designed for one person | (c). in a manner that has a quality or characteristic that makes sb easily noticed and different from others [synonym: distinctively]
- 27 -- indomitably -- In a manner that is too strong, brave, and determined to be defeated or frightened even in a difficult situation [synonyms: resolutely, spiritedly]
- 28 -- industriously -- with a lot of hard work, effort or exertion
- 29 -- inharmoniously -- in a manner that is not in agreement with sth else [synonym: discordantly]
- 30 -- inherently -- In a manner that is a basic, permanent, necessary and inseparable part or character of somebody/something [synonyms:

innately, intrinsically]

- 31 -- inherently -- in a manner that is characterized by being a basic, permanent, necessary and inseparable part or character of somebody/something [synonyms: innately, intrinsically]
- 32 -- injudiciously -- In a manner that doesn't show sensible or wise judgment; In a manner that is inappropriate in a particular situation [synonym: unwisely]
- 33 -- innovatively -- tending to introduce or use new, advanced, creative or original ideas, methods or ways of doing sth, etc. [synonym: inventively]
- 34 -- inquisitorially -- relating to a legal process in which the court investigates the facts before making a judgment
- 35 -- insightfully -- In a manner that shows a clear and deep understanding of the truth of people, problems or situations [synonyms: discerningly, perceptively]
- 36 -- insipidly -- in a manner that has not a strong taste or flavor [synonym: tastelessly] | (b). in a manner that is characterized by being without distinctive, interesting, or stimulating qualities [synonym: blandly]
- 37 -- insubordinately -- (of a person or behavior) in a manner that is characterized by not obeying rules and orders or showing respect for sb who in authority [synonyms: defiantly, disobediently]
- 38 -- insubstantially -- in a way that is not very large, strong or important [synonym: weakly]
- 39 -- insufferably -- (of a person or behavior) in an extremely annoying, unpleasant and uncomfortable manner [synonyms: intolerably, unbearably, unendurably]

- 40 -- insularly -- (a). in a manner that shows you are interested only in your own country, group or culture and able to accept only your people or ideas, etc. and unwilling to accept foreign people or ideas [synonym: narrow-mindedly] || (b). in a manner that relates to an island or islands
- 41 -- intensely -- (a). in a manner that seems to be existing or occurring in an extreme degree or force; in a very great or strong way [synonym: extremely] | (b). in a manner that involves a lot of serious effort, energy, attention in a short period of time [synonym: concentrated] | (c). in a way that shows strong feelings, emotions, opinions or beliefs [synonym: passionately]
- 42 -- interminably -- In a manner that seems to be continuing for too long and therefore annoying or boring [synonyms: ceaselessly, incessantly]
- 43 -- intoxicatingly -- (a). (of alcoholic drink or a drug) in a manner that is liable to cause someone to lose their mental or physical control | (b). in a manner that makes you feel excited so that you cannot think clearly
- 44 -- intransigently -- (a). (of people) in a manner that is characterized by unwillingness or refusal to change your opinions, views or behavior or unwillingness or refusal to agree about something [synonyms: inflexibly, obdurately, stubbornly]
- 45 -- intravenously -- by means of a vein; through or within a vein
- 46 -- invitingly -- in a way that attracts or interests sb and make them want to have it, do it, eat it, try it, etc. [synonyms: alluringly, appealingly, fascinatingly, temptingly]
- 47 -- irreducibly -- in a manner that is impossible to be made smaller or simpler
- 48 -- irrefutably -- in a manner that is impossible to be proved wrong and must be accepted [synonyms: indisputably, unassailably]

- 49 -- Irreligiously -- in a manner that is neglectful of or opposed to religion; in a manner that has not any religious belief; in a manner that shows no respect or lack of respect for religion [synonym: profanely]
- 50 -- irrepressibly -- (a). (of a person) in a happy, lively, enthusiastic and energetic manner [synonym: ebulliently] | (b). (of feelings, etc.) in a manner that is impossible to be controlled, restrained or stopped
- 51 -- irreverently -- in a way that does not show the respect or seriousness to sb/sth such as an official, a holy thing, etc. that is generally respected or taken seriously [synonyms: derisively, disrespectfully]
- 52 -- itinerantly -- (especially of a homeless or poor person) in a manner that is characterized by traveling from place to place, especially to find or perform a job [synonym: peripatetically]

English Adverbs -- J

- 01 -- jauntily -- In a way that shows you are full of confidence, happiness and energy [synonyms: buoyant, cheerfully, sprightly]
- 02 -- judiciously -- in a manner that shows care good judgment [synonyms: sensibly, prudently]
- 03 -- juicily -- (a). in a manner that is interesting because involving personal or shocking information or details | (b). in a manner that is attractive and satisfying because of being financially rewarding or profitable
- 04 -- jurisprudentially -- with regard to the science, study or philosophy of law and the principles on which law is based
- 05 -- juvenilely -- (a). in a manner that involves or is related to young people who are physiologically immature or undeveloped and not yet adults | (b). in a manner that is characterized by behaving in a silly way like somebody of a younger age [synonyms: immaturely, childishly]

English Adverbs -- K

01 -- kingly -- like a king

02 -- klutzily -- In a manner that is characterized by clumsiness or foolishness with awkward movement [synonym: inelegant]

English Adverbs -- L

- 01 -- lachrymosely -- in a manner that is characterized by sadness or having a tendency to cry often and easily [synonym: tearfully]
- 02 -- lackadaisically -- in a manner that doesn't show enough care, determination, effort, enthusiasm or interest [synonym: apathetically]
- 03 -- laconically -- in a way that uses very few words to express thoughts
- 04 -- laggardly -- in a manner that seems to be slower and lazier than desired expected
- 05 -- lamely -- in a way that does not seem very confident or enthusiastic, satisfactory or sincere [synonym: feebly]
- 06 -- lastly -- (a). used to introduce the final point you are going to make [synonym: finally] | (b). after all the other things in a series of points or actions that have been mentioned; at the end
- 07 -- laudably -- in a praiseworthy or admirable manner [synonyms: admirably, commendably]
- 08 -- leanly -- (a). (of a period of time) in a difficult and unproductive manner | (b). (of edible meat) in a manner that has little or no fat | (c). (of organizations, etc.) in a strong and efficient manner because in the reduction of the number of employees | (d). (of people or animals) in a manner that is without much flesh or fat; in a fit and thin manner
- 09 -- loftily (a). (of buildings, mountains, etc.) in a way that is rising to a great height above the ground and looking impressive | (b). [usually before noun] (of an aim, or thought, etc.) in a way that deserves praise because of its high moral standards and nobility [synonyms: superiorly, admirably] | (c). in a way that indicates that you are behaving in a manner that shows you think yourself to be more important than other people [synonyms: arrogantly, disdainfully, haughtily]
- 10 -- lowly -- low in importance or status [synonym: humble]

- 11 -- ludicrously -- in a manner that is very silly, unreasonable and laughable [synonyms: absurdly, farcically, ridiculously, nonsensically]
- 12 -- lugubriously -- in a manner that looks or sounds very sad, serious and dull [synonyms: dolefully, mournfully]
- 13 -- lukewarmly -- (a). in a slightly warm way [synonym: tepidly] | (b). in an unenthusiastic manner [synonyms: half-heartedly, indifferently, tepidly]
- 14 -- lustily -- in a healthy and strong manner

English Adverbs -- M

- 01 -- magnanimously -- In a manner that is kind, generous and forgiving [synonyms: bigheartedly, generously]
- 02 -- marginally -- by a very small amount; not very much [synonym: slightly]
- 03 -- masterly -- showing great ability, skill or understanding; having the power and skill of a master
- 04 -- medially -- in a manner that locates in the middle (rather than the sides) of the body or of an organ | (b). (of a speech sound) in a manner that is in the middle of a word
- 05 -- meditatively -- in a manner that is characterized by involvement or absorption in deep and serious thought [synonyms: contemplatively, thoughtfully, pensively]
- 06 -- mellifluously -- (of music, sound or voice) in a manner that is pleasingly sweet and smoothly flowing; or very pleasant to listen to
- 07 -- melodramatically -- in a manner that involves behaving or showing emotions or excitements in an extreme, an unusual and exaggerated way [synonyms: histrionically, theatrically]
- 08 -- meretriciously -- in a superficially attractive manner that has no real value
- 09 -- mesmerizingly -- in a manner that has such a strong effect of somebody's attention on you that you cannot think of anything else [synonyms: captivatingly, enthrallingly, fascinatingly, spellbindingly]
- 10 -- mirthlessly -- in a manner that shows no real enjoyment, amusement, happiness, fun
- 11 -- mischievously -- (a). in a way that shows an enjoyment by playing tricks and causing harm or trouble to people [synonyms: impishly, naughtily, playfully] | (b). (of an action or a statement) in a way that causes or intends to cause harm, trouble or annoyance

- 12 -- misleadingly -- In a way that causes someone to believe something incorrect by giving wrong idea or impression of it [synonyms: deceptively, disingenuously]
- 13 -- modestly -- (a). in a manner that is not very large in size or level, in a manner that is not expensive, in a manner that is not very important, etc. | (b). (of people, especially a girl or woman, or her clothes) in a manner that indicates shyness about other people seeing much of your body; in a manner that indicates you are not liking to attract attention in a sexual way [synonym: demurely] | (c). in a manner that shows you have not too proud of your own abilities, achievements, value or possessions [synonym: diffidently]
- 14 -- monstrously -- (a). in a manner that is shocking and unacceptable because of being morally wrong or unfair [synonyms: grotesquely, outrageously] | (b). in a way that is very large or huge [synonym: gigantically] | (c). in a manner that very large, ugly and terrifying [synonyms: horrible, horrifying]
- 15 -- mystifyingly -- (a). in a totally confusing manner | (b). in a manner that is characterized by making something difficult to understand [synonyms: bewilderingly, bafflingly, perplexingly, puzzlingly]

English Adverbs -- N

- 01 -- narrow-mindedly -- In a manner that is characterized by unwillingness to listen to ideas, opinions, beliefs, behaviors, etc. that seems different or unusual from one's own [synonyms: bigotedly, intolerantly]
- 02 -- natch -- exactly in a way that you would expect; obvious [synonym: naturally]
- 03 -- nearby -- not far away; close by
- 04 -- nefariously -- (of an action or activity) in a manner that is morally bad or criminal [synonyms: despicably, wickedly]
- 05 -- nigh -- (a). almost; nearly | (b). at a short distance away [synonym: near]
- 06 -- noxiously -- in a manner that is physically harmful or injurious to living beings [synonyms: deleteriously, poisonously, venomously]
- 07 -- numerically -- in a way that involves or is shown by numbers
- 08 -- nutritiously -- (of food) in a manner that is very good for health and providing nutrition; in a manner that contains a lot of substances for body growth

English Adverbs -- O

- 01 -- obediently -- in a way that shows that you are doing or willing to do, what you are told to do by sb who is in authority or elder to you [synonyms: compliantly, deferentially, submissively]
- 02 -- obliviously -- in a way that shows that you are not concerned or knowing about what is happening around you [synonyms: thoughtfully, neglectfully]
- 03 -- obtrusively -- in a way that is unpleasantly noticeable
- 04 -- omnisciently -- in a manner that is characterized by having or seeming to know everything
- 05 -- omnivorously -- (a). in a manner that is characterized by feeding on all types of food, especially both plants and meat to obtain energy and nutrients | (b). in a manner that has broad interests in a particular area or activity
- 06 -- onerously -- (of duty, task or responsibility) in a manner that needs great effort and causes worry
- 07 -- ostensibly -- in a manner that seems to be true or real, but not necessarily so [synonyms: apparently, presumably, seemingly]
- 08 -- ostentatiously -- (a). In a way that shows or displays wealth, luxury, knowledge or skill designed to impress people [synonyms: pretentiously, showily] \parallel (b). in a manner that is expensive or noticeable, designed to impress people (c). (of an action) in a very noticeable manner
- 09 -- outspokenly -- in a manner which is bold, direct, open and honest [synonyms: bluntly, candidly, frankly, straightforwardly]
- 10 -- outstandingly -- in a way that seems very remarkable or extraordinary [synonyms: exceptionally, wonderfully]

English Adverbs -- P

- 01 -- palpably -- in a manner that can be easily noticeable with your senses [synonyms: blatantly, brazenly, conspicuously, flagrantly]
- 02 -- patently -- without any doubt [synonyms: openly, clearly, unmistakably]
- 03 -- pathetically -- in a way that arouses shame, disappointment or sadness [synonym: pitifully]
- 04 -- peculiarly -- (a). more than usual; very [synonyms: especially, particularly] | (b). in a way that is distinct from others and belonging/relating to a particular place, person, thing, situation, etc. | (c). in a strange, abnormal or unusual way
- 05 -- pedagogically -- in relation to methods or theory of teaching or education
- 06 -- perceptively -- (a). in a manner that relates to seeing, hearing and understanding [synonym: sensitively] | (b). in a manner that has or shows good judgment and the ability to see, notice, realize or understand things quickly and easily, especially things that are not very clear [synonyms: insightfully, observantly]
- 07 -- pithily -- (of a comment, phrase, piece of writing, etc.) in brief, meaningful and well-expressed manner [synonyms: succinctly, concisely]
- 08 -- plaintively -- In a manner that sounds sad in a weak complaining way [synonym: mournfully]
- 09 -- pliantly -- (a). in a way that shows the quality or state of being easily bent repeatedly without breaking or cracking [synonym: flexibly] | (b). in a way that shows a willingness to do something or change yourself according to what other people want [synonyms: impressionably; susceptibly] | (c). in a way that shows the quality or state of being suitable for varied purposes

- 10 -- poetically -- (a). in a manner that is connected with or used in poetry | (b). in a manner that is full of imagination and feeling as if possessing the qualities or charm of poetry [synonym: lyrically]
- 11 -- precipitately -- in a way that seems to be done, made, acting or happening in a quick or sudden way usually without enough care, thought or deliberation [synonyms: hasty, impetuous]
- 12 -- precipitously -- (a). In a dangerously high or/and steep way [steeply] | (b). In a manner that is sudden, unexpected and great [abruptly] | (c). In a manner that appears to be done very quickly or suddenly, without enough care, thought or deliberation [hastily, swiftly]
- 13 -- premeditatedly -- (of an act, remark, crime, etc.) in a manner that is thought out or planned in advance [synonym: deliberately]
- 14 -- presumptuously -- In a rude or too confident manner in a way that involves doing something without having any right or authority ignoring respect for other people [synonyms: arrogantly, conceitedly]
- 15 -- pretentiously -- (a). in a manner that involves an attempt to appear or sound cleverer, more important, intelligent, significant, etc. then you are in order to impress other people \mid (b); in a manner that involves an attempt to be sth that you are not, in order to impress $\mid\mid$ [synonyms: ostentatiously, pompously]
- 16 -- prominently -- (a). In a way that seems to be very important and/or known by many people [synonym: outstandingly] | (b). in a way that can be seen easily; to a great extent [synonyms: conspicuously, noticeably, remarkably] | (c). in a manner that projects or stands/sticks out from a surface of sth
- 17 -- propitiously -- In a manner that is likely to produce a successful or favorable result [synonym: auspiciously]
- 18 -- punctiliously -- in an extremely attentive or careful manner so that you behave correctly or to perform your duties exactly they should be done [synonyms: assiduously, meticulously, scrupulously]

19 -- punitively -- (a). in a manner that serves for or intends as punishment [synonym: penalizing] | (b). in a manner that is too high that people find very difficult to pay

English Adverbs -- Q

- 01 -- queerly -- (a). in a manner that differs from what is usual or normal [synonyms: oddly, strangely]
- 02 -- querulously -- in a manner that shows you are annoyed or irritated [synonym: complainingly]

English Adverbs -- R

- 01 -- rabidly -- in an extreme and unreasonable way [synonym: radically]
- 02 -- radically -- (a). (especially of change or action) in a manner that relates to the most basic, fundamental and important parts of sb/sth; [synonym: essentially] | (b). in a way that is new, very different from the usual ways and likely to have significant effects | (c). in a manner that is in favor of thorough and complete political, economic, or social reforms | (d). (slang)in an extremely good way
- 03 -- rampantly -- (a). (of sth bad or unpleasant such as crime or disease) in a way that exists or spreads everywhere uncontrollably | (b). (of plants) in a way that grows thickly, very fast and uncontrollably
- 04 -- rancorously -- in a manner that shows continuous hatred and a desire to hurt other people, especially because they have done sth unfair to you in the past [synonym: acrimoniously]
- 05 -- readily -- (a). quickly, easily and without hesitation [synonym: freely] | (b). in a way that shows your willingness to do sth [synonym: willingly]
- 06 -- rebelliously -- (a). in a manner that shows an unwillingness to obey the conventional rules | (b). in a manner that shows opposition or resistance to those in authority within an organization [synonyms: defiantly, disloyally, mutinously]
- 07 -- remorsefully -- in a manner that is filled with the feeling of being extremely sorry for doing something bad or wrong in the past [synonyms: apologetically, penitently, regretfully, repentantly]
- 08 -- remorselessly -- cruel and having or showing no pity for other people [synonyms: penitently, repentantly] | (b). (of something unpleasant) in a never-ending way, and becoming worse with the passage of time. [synonym: relentlessly]

- 09 -- repetitiously -- In a manner that involves sth, especially unnecessary and boring thing that is expressed or happening in the same way over and over again
- 10 -- reprehensibly -- In a manner that is morally wrong and deserving blame, criticism or condemnation [synonyms: culpably, deplorably]
- 11 -- resentfully -- in a manner that is characterized by a feeling of anger, sadness, bitterness or annoyance about sth, especially because you think it is unfair
- 12 -- resiliently -- (a). in a manner that seems to be able to recover quickly after shock, injury or other unpleasant events [synonym: robustly] | (b). (of a substance or an object) in a manner that seems to be able to bounce back to its original shape after it has been bent, pressed or stretched [synonym: flexibly]
- 13 -- resolutely -- in a manner that has or shows great or firm determination [synonyms: determinedly, unwaveringly]
- 14 -- resplendently -- in a manner that is brightly colored in an impressive or attractive way [synonym: dazzlingly]
- 15 -- riotously -- extremely
- 16 -- riskily -- In a manner that involves the possibility of sth bad such as danger, failure, or loss [synonyms: hazardously, perilously]
- 17 -- rollickingly -- In a joyful, cheerful and often noisy way [synonym: exuberantly]
- 18 -- rowdily -- in a manner that is characterized by making a lot of noise and likely to become violent or cause trouble by breaking a law [synonym: raucously]

English Adverbs -- S

- 01 -- sacredly -- (a). in a manner that is connected with God, god, divinity or deity; in a manner that is considered to be holy and worthy of worship | (b). in a manner that shows extreme importance and admiration for sth
- 02 -- sanctimoniously -- in a manner that involves an attempt to show you are better and morally superior to other people [synonym: self-righteously]
- 03 -- scantily -- (a). in a manner that is characterized by insufficiency in amount or quantity for what is needed [synonym: sparsely] | (b). (of clothes) in a manner that are very small and shows body parts in a way that doesn't seem decent
- 04 -- scarce -- only just; almost not
- 05 -- scruffily -- in a dirty or untidy manner [synonym: shabbily, grubbily]
- 06 -- searingly -- (a). in a so hot or intense manner that it seems to burn you [synonym: swelteringly] | (b). (of words or speech) in a powerful and severely critical manner
- 07 -- seemingly -- (a). [only before noun] in a manner that appears to be sth that may be false | (b). according to your knowledge based on what you have read or heard || [synonym: apparently]
- 08 -- seldom -- not often [synonym: rarely]
- 09 -- self-consciously -- (a). in a manner that involves too much concern, nervousness or embarrassment about your own actions and appearances | (b). in a manner that is done in a deliberate way showing you know what effect it will produce
- 10 -- self-importantly -- In a manner that indicates you believe or think that you are more valuable or important than other people [synonym: arrogantly, pompously]

- 11 -- self-indulgently -- In a manner that allows you to have or do anything, especially in excess, that seems to be enjoyable or pleasurable to you
- 12 -- self-righteously -- In a manner that is characterized by behaving or feeling as if your every action, belief, attitude, etc. is morally right, and others' people actions are wrong [synonym: sanctimoniously]
- 13 -- sententiously -- in a manner that is characterized by an effort to appear to be sound important, impressive, intelligent or wise, especially by expressing moral opinions, in a way that is annoying
- 14 -- shoddily -- in a way that is careless or of low quality, and that uses materials or resources of low quality
- 15 -- showily -- In a bright, colorful, large, stylish, etc. manner that it attracts a lot of attention [synonym: gaudily, ostentatiously]
- 16 -- sickeningly -- (a). in a way that makes you feel disgusted or nauseating | (b). in a way that makes you feel jealous or annoyed
- 17 -- simple-mindedly -- in a manner that is characterized by the inability to understand the complexity of things [synonym: unintelligently]
- 18 -- sinfully -- in a manner that is morally wrong or evil [synonym: wickedly]
- 19 -- sleekly -- (a). (of hair, fur, or skin) in a smooth and shiny manner [synonym: glossily] | (b). (of hair, clothes, etc.) in a manner that has a straight, elegant smooth shape | (c). (of a person) in a manner that is characterized by being dressed in elegant and expensive clothes; in a manner that is characterized by looking rich but not sincere
- 20 -- slimly -- (a). in a manner that is thinner than usual or normal | (b). (of chance, margin and other abstract things) in a manner that is very small in comparison with what you would like or expect | (c). (of a person or their build) in an attractively thin manner

- 21 -- smack -- (a). directly, exactly or precisely in a place | (b). in a sudden, violent, forceful and noisy way
- 22 -- snidely -- in a manner that is characterized by criticizing or mocking sb/sth in an unkind and indirect way [synonyms: maliciously, sarcastically, spitefully]
- 23 -- solicitously -- in a manner that shows concern for sb and wants to make them feel comfortable, well or happy [synonym: attentively]
- 24 -- somewhat -- to some degree or extent; [synonyms: fairly, rather]
- 25 -- sophisticatedly -- (a). in a manner that has or shows a lot of experience of people and things from the world and social situations [synonym: gracefully] | (b). (of an appliance, system, or technique) in a highly developed manner [synonym: complicatedly]
- 26 -- sordidly -- (a). in an extremely dishonest or immoral manner | (b). in a very dirty and unpleasant manner [synonyms: disgusting, filthily, squalidly]
- 27 -- spectacularly -- In a manner that is exciting, impressive or extraordinary [synonyms: breathtakingly, stunningly]
- 28 -- spitefully -- in a manner that is characterized by deliberate unkind behavior towards sb in order to hurt or upset them [synonym: maliciously]
- 29 -- staggeringly -- In a manner that is characterized by greatness, shock or surprise because of being extremely large and therefore difficult to be believed [synonym: astoundingly]
- 30 -- staidly -- In a manner that is boring, dull, old-fashioned, not amusing and not interesting [synonym: gravely]
- 31 -- statuesquely -- (usually used about a woman) in a manner that is attractively tall, beautiful and graceful; in a manner that resembles a statue especially in dignity [synonym: imposingly]

- 32 -- stealthily -- in a manner that involves doing or performing things quietly or secretly so as not to be seen or heard [synonyms: furtively, surreptitiously]
- 33 -- stiff -- to an extreme degree; very much
- 34 -- stiffly -- (a). in a manner that is firm, rigid or hard and thus difficult or impossible to bend or move | (b). (of a person or their behavior) in a manner that seems unfriendly or disturbing | (c). in a way that is more difficult than usual [synonym: severely] | (d). in an expensive way | (e). in a way that is so thick that can't be stirred easily
- 35 -- stinking -- extremely
- 36 -- stunningly -- in an extremely attractive, extraordinary or impressive manner [synonym: beautifully] | (b). in an extremely surprising, disbelieving or shocking way
- 37 -- submissively -- In a manner that seems to be inclined or ready to accept sb else's authority and willing to be humbly obedient to them without arguing anything [synonyms: docilely, meekly, subserviently]
- 38 -- substantially -- (a). to a great or significant extent; very much [synonyms: considerably, significantly] | (b). for the most part [synonyms: mainly, essentially]
- 39 -- substantively -- in a manner that deals with real, important or serious matters
- 40 -- succinctly -- in a few words [synonyms: briefly, concisely]
- 41 -- sullenly -- (a). in a manner that is bad-tempered, reserve, silent, and shows an unwillingness to smile [synonym: morosely] | (b). (of the sky or weather) dark and unpleasant [synonym: gloomily]
- 42 -- superciliously -- In a manner that shows you think you are better, more important than other people and ignores their opinions, beliefs, or ideas, etc. [synonyms: arrogantly, disdainfully, haughtily]

- 43 -- superfluously -- In a manner that is more than is needed or wanted [synonym: excessively, unnecessarily]
- 44 -- superstitiously -- In a manner that involves a belief that has no scientific basis; in a manner that is characterized by the belief that a particular event leads to good or bad luck [synonyms: irrationally, illogically]
- 45 -- supinely -- (a). (formal) in a manner that involves lying flat on your back and face upwards | (b). (formal, disapproving) in a manner that involves an unwillingness to act or disagree with sb because of laziness, moral weakness
- 46 -- sympathetically -- in a way that shows that you care about somebody's problems or support somebody's views [synonyms: compassionately, considerately]

English Adverbs -- T

- 01 -- tartly -- (a). (especially of fruit) in a manner that has a sharp sour taste | (b). [usually before noun] (of remarks, etc.) in a way that is quick, harsh and unkind
- 02 -- tendentiously -- in a way that expresses a strong and controversial opinion about something
- 03 -- theologically -- in a way that is related to the study of religious beliefs
- 04 -- triumphantly -- (a). in a very successful manner that makes you full of satisfaction | (b). in a manner that shows or expresses great excitement, satisfaction or joy after an achievement, success or victory
- 05 -- trivially -- in a way that is unimportant or insignificant and thus not worth considering [synonyms: insignificantly, inconsequentially]
- 06 -- truculently -- In a manner that tends to argue or fight; in a slightly aggressive manner [synonym: argumentative, bad-tempered, hostile]
- 07 -- tumultuously -- (a). in a manner that is very loud and noisy because of the involvement of very strong feelings of many people | (b). in a manner that involves a lot of change, disorder, confusion and often violence [synonym: tempestuously]
- 08 -- turbidly -- (of liquid or fluid) in a manner that is so muddy, dirty, etc. that you cannot see through it [synonyms: murkily, opaquely]

English Adverbs -- U

- 01 -- uncharacteristically -- in a manner that is not typical of sb/sth or of sb's usual behavior [synonyms: aberrantly, atypically]
- 02 -- uncommunicatively -- (of a person) in a manner that is characterized by an unwillingness to talk to other people or give opinions or disclose information [synonyms: reservedly, taciturnly]
- 03 -- uncomprehendingly -- (of a person) in a manner that shows or have an inability to understand a situation or what is happening [synonym: inanely, perplexedly]
- 04 -- uncompromisingly -- in a manner that shows an unwillingness to change your opinions about sb/sth or your behavior [synonyms: inflexibly, unbendingly]
- 05 -- unintelligibly -- In a manner that is impossible or extremely difficult to understand or comprehend [synonyms: incomprehensibly, incoherently]
- 06 -- unpremeditatedly -- (of an act, remark, crime, etc.) in a manner that is not thought out or planned in advance [synonym: spontaneously]
- 07 -- unscrupulously -- in a dishonest, immoral or unfair way in order to get what you want [synonyms: crookedly, deviously]
- 08 -- unselfconsciously -- in a manner that involves natural or sincere behavior without showing concern for what other people think of you
- 09 -- unsophisticatedly -- (a). in a manner that has or shows much experience of people and things from the world and social situations | (b). (of an appliance, system, or technique) in a manner that is not highly developed; in a simple and basic way [synonyms: crudely, primitively, uncomplicatedly]
- 10 -- unspeakably -- in a manner that cannot be explained in words, usually because of being extremely bad [synonym: indescribably]

- 11 -- unspectacularly -- In a manner that is not exciting, impressive or extraordinary
- 12 -- unsustainably -- (a). in a manner that cannot be continued at the current level, rate, pace, etc. [synonym: untenably] | (b). in a manner that cannot be defended, maintained or upheld [synonym: indefensibly]
- 13 -- unswervingly -- In a manner that is strong, unchanging and never becoming weaker [synonyms: constantly, steady, unwavering]
- 14 -- utterly -- completely, totally or entirely

English Adverbs -- V

- 01 -- vainly -- without success
- 02 -- valiantly -- in a very brave or determined manner [synonym: courageously]
- 03 -- vastly -- very much
- 04 -- vengefully -- in a manner that shows a desire to take revenge from sb who has harmed you [synonym: rancorously]
- 05 -- verdantly -- (of grass, plants, trees, fields, etc.) in a fresh and green manner [synonyms: lushly, luxuriantly]
- 06 -- vituperatively -- In a cruel, angry, bitter and abusive way [synonyms: spitefully, malevolently, maliciously]
- 07 -- vociferously -- In a loud, confident and forceful manner [synonyms: raucously, stridently]

English Adverbs -- W

- 01 -- wanly -- In a pale and weak manner
- 02 -- waspishly -- In a manner that seems to be irritating or annoying [synonyms: bad-tempered, irritably, sulkily, touchily]
- 03 -- whence -- from where
- 04 -- wholeheartedly -- in a way that shows complete sincerity, commitment or enthusiasm [synonym: dedicatedly]
- 05 -- wickedly -- (a). in a manner that is morally bad or wrong in practice or principle and intended to hurt people [synonyms: evilly; iniquitously] | (b). in a playfully or amusingly mischievous manner | (c). in a dangerous, damaging, harmful, powerful or violent way [synonym: fiercely]
- 06 -- witheringly -- (a). (of heat) in a manner that is too intense | (b). (of a look, remark, etc.) with an intention to make sb feel ashamed or humiliated [synonyms: contemptuously, scornfully]
- 07 -- wittingly -- with a purpose or knowingly [synonyms: deliberately, intentionally]
- 08 -- wrathfully -- in a manner that is filled with extreme anger, often with violence [synonyms: furiously, irately]

English Adverbs -- XYZ

01 -- yearningly -- in a manner that shows a strong and emotional desire

02 -- zanily -- In a manner that is amusingly strange, different or unusual

About the Author

Manik Joshi was born on January 26, 1979 at Ranikhet, a picturesque town in the Kumaon region of the Indian state of Uttarakhand. He is a permanent resident of the Sheeshmahal area of Kathgodam located in the city of Haldwani in the Kumaon region of Uttarakhand in India. He completed his schooling in four different schools. He is a science graduate in the ZBC – zoology, botany, and chemistry – subjects. He is also an MBA with a specialization in marketing. Additionally, he holds diplomas in "computer applications", "multimedia and webdesigning", and "computer hardware and networking". During his schooldays, he wanted to enter the field of medical science; however, after graduation, he shifted his focus to the field of management. After obtaining his MBA, he enrolled in a computer education center; he became so fascinated with working on the computer that he decided to develop his career in this field. Over the following years, he worked at some computer-related full-time jobs. Following that, he became interested in Internet Marketing, particularly in domaining (business of buying and selling domain names), web design (creating websites), and various other online jobs. However, later he shifted his focus solely to self-publishing. Manik is a nature-lover. He has always been fascinated by overcast skies. He is passionate about traveling and enjoys solo travel most of the time rather than traveling in groups. He is actually quite a loner who prefers to do his own thing. He likes to listen to music, particularly when he is working on the computer. Reading and writing are definitely his favorite pastimes, but he has no interest in sports. Manik has always dreamed of a prosperous life and prefers to live a life of luxury. He has a keen interest in politics because he believes it is politics that decides everything else. He feels a sense of gratification sharing his experiences and knowledge with the outside world. However, he is an introvert by nature and thus gives prominence to only a few people in his personal life. He is not a spiritual man, yet he actively seeks knowledge about the metaphysical world; he is particularly interested in learning about life beyond death. In addition to writing academic/informational text and fictional content, he also maintains a personal diary. He has always had a desire to stand out from the crowd. He does not believe in treading the beaten path and avoids copying someone else's path to success. Two things he always

refrains from are smoking and drinking; he is a teetotaler and very health-conscious. He usually wakes up before the sun rises. He starts his morning with meditation and exercise. Fitness is an integral and indispensable part of his life. He gets energized by solving complex problems. He loves himself the way he is and he loves the way he looks. He doesn't believe in following fashion trends. He dresses according to what suits him and what he is comfortable in. He believes in taking calculated risks. His philosophy is to expect the best but prepare for the worst. According to him, you can't succeed if you are unwilling to fail. For Manik, life is about learning from mistakes and figuring out how to move forward.

Smashwords Author Page of Manik Joshi:

http://www.smashwords.com/profile/view/manikjoshi

Email: manik85joshi@gmail.com

BIBLIOGRAPHY

(A). SERIES TITLE: "ENGLISH DAILY USE" [40 BOOKS]

- **01. How to Start a Sentence**
- **02.** English Interrogative Sentences
- **03. English Imperative Sentences**
- **04. Negative Forms In English**
- **05. Learn English Exclamations**
- **06. English Causative Sentences**
- **07. English Conditional Sentences**
- **08.** Creating Long Sentences In English
- 09. How to Use Numbers In Conversation
- 10. Making Comparisons In English
- 11. Examples of English Correlatives
- 12. Interchange of Active and Passive Voice
- 13. Repetition of Words
- 14. Remarks In the English Language
- **15. Using Tenses In English**

- 16. English Grammar- Am, Is, Are, Was, Were
- 17. English Grammar- Do, Does, Did
- 18. English Grammar- Have, Has, Had
- 19. English Grammar- Be and Have
- 20. English Modal Auxiliary Verbs
- **21. Direct and Indirect Speech**
- **22. Get- Popular English Verb**
- 23. Ending Sentences with Prepositions
- **24. Popular Sentences In English**
- **25. Common English Sentences**
- **26. Daily Use English Sentences**
- **27. Speak English Sentences Everyday**
- 28. Popular English Idioms and Phrases
- **29. Common English Phrases**
- 30. Daily English- Important Notes
- 31. Collocations In the English Language
- 32. Words That Act as Multiple Parts of Speech (Part 1)
- 33. Words That Act as Multiple Parts of Speech (Part 2)
- 34. Nouns In the English Language
- 35. Regular and Irregular Verbs

- **36.** Transitive and Intransitive Verbs
- 37. 10,000 Useful Adjectives In English
- 38. 4,000 Useful Adverbs In English
- 39. 20 Categories of Transitional Expressions
- 40. How to End a Sentence

(B). SERIES TITLE: "ENGLISH WORD POWER" [30 BOOKS]

- 01. Dictionary of English Synonyms
- **02. Dictionary of English Antonyms**
- 03. Homonyms, Homophones and Homographs
- **04. Dictionary of English Capitonyms**
- **05. Dictionary of Prefixes and Suffixes**
- **<u>06. Dictionary of Combining Forms</u>**
- **07. Dictionary of Literary Words**
- **08. Dictionary of Old-fashioned Words**
- **09. Dictionary of Humorous Words**

- 10. Compound Words In English
- **11. Dictionary of Informal Words**
- **12. Dictionary of Category Words**
- 13. Dictionary of One-word Substitution
- **14. Hypernyms and Hyponyms**
- **15. Holonyms and Meronyms**
- 16. Oronym Words In English
- **17. Dictionary of Root Words**
- 18. Dictionary of English Idioms
- 19. Dictionary of Phrasal Verbs
- **20. Dictionary of Difficult Words**
- **21. Dictionary of Verbs**
- 22. Dictionary of Adjectives
- **23. Dictionary of Adverbs**
- **24. Dictionary of Formal Words**
- **25. Dictionary of Technical Words**
- **26. Dictionary of Foreign Words**
- **27. Dictionary of Approving & Disapproving Words**
- **28. Dictionary of Slang Words**
- 29. Advanced English Phrases

30. Words In the English Language

(C). SERIES TITLE: "WORDS IN COMMON USAGE" [10 BOOKS]

- 01. How to Use the Word "Break" In English
- 02. How to Use the Word "Come" In English
- 03. How to Use the Word "Go" In English
- 04. How to Use the Word "Have" In English
- 05. How to Use the Word "Make" In English
- 06. How to Use the Word "Put" In English
- 07. How to Use the Word "Run" In English
- 08. How to Use the Word "Set" In English
- 09. How to Use the Word "Take" In English
- 10. How to Use the Word "Turn" In English

(D). SERIES TITLE: "WORDS BY NUMBER OF LETTERS" [10 BOOKS]

- **01. Dictionary of 4-Letter Words**
- **02. Dictionary of 5-Letter Words**
- **03. Dictionary of 6-Letter Words**
- **04. Dictionary of 7-Letter Words**
- **05. Dictionary of 8-Letter Words**
- **06. Dictionary of 9-Letter Words**
- **07. Dictionary of 10-Letter Words**
- **08. Dictionary of 11-Letter Words**
- 09. Dictionary of 12- to 14-Letter Words
- 10. Dictionary of 15- to 18-Letter Words

(E). SERIES TITLE: "ENGLISH WORKSHEETS" [10 BOOKS]

- 01. English Word Exercises (Part 1)
- 02. English Word Exercises (Part 2)
- 03. English Word Exercises (Part 3)
- 04. English Sentence Exercises (Part 1)
- 05. English Sentence Exercises (Part 2)
- **06. English Sentence Exercises (Part 3)**
- **07. Test Your English**
- 08. Match the Two Parts of the Words
- 09. Letter-Order In Words
- **10. Choose the Correct Spelling**
